SPECIAL MEETING SCHEDULED FOR FRIDAY

A special meeting of the Newburgh Town Board will be held at 4:00 p.m. tomorrow (Friday, December 28) at Town Hall, 1496 Route 300.


Town Supervisor Wayne C. Booth is calling the meeting for the sole purpose of soliciting bids for two Highway Department vehicles.


Town Clerk Andrew Zarutskie stated that the meeting will be open to the general public.
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